
I oppose sb 4167 for all the reasons testified to on 2/20/2020 during public testimony.  I am greatly 
concerned that foreign entities would be able to buy carbon credits, hold them and resale later. On Feb. 
8, 2020 Secretary of State Pompeo addressed governor's at the National Governor's Association Winter 
Meeting.  He warned the governors of the infiltration of China into all aspects of our country. China has 
determined if our governor is "friendly, hardline, or ambiguous". At a time when Oregon residents are 
living paycheck to paycheck we should be doing things that will not put a financial hardship on them. My 
family has been in Oregon for 168 years. This is where my children and  grandchildren live.  

Stephanie Bradley 

Curry County, Oregon 

 


